A Division of Florida West Coast Symphony, Inc.

PAUL WOLFE ARTISTIC DIRECTOR

TREVOR CRAMER

TREVOR CRAMER ADMINISTRATIVE DIRECTOR

TICKETS
941/953-4252
BUSINESS OFFICE
941/955-4562
FESTIVAL
941/952-9634
FAX
941/953-3059

June 24, 1996

Steve Geoghegan
P O Box 1238
Pt Richey, FL 34673-1238

Dear Steve,

Sorry it has taken me this long to write and to thank you for your service to the Festival - which, by the way, we all recognize was way far and above the "call of duty."

Susan Starr was most appreciative of your dedication and work as were all of the artist at the Festival.

I fully recognize that pianist do not travel with their instrument, so it is imperative that we provide the very best for them during their tenure with us. Thank you, again, for making the "very best" even a little better!

Best personal regards,

Trevor Cramer

Administrative Director